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Top DEP Stories 
 
WESA: Sunoco Pays $85,000 For Spills In Four Pennsylvania Counties 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2021-08-18/sunoco-pays-85-000-for-spills-in-four-
pennsylvania-counties 
 
Meadville Tribune: Spraying to target mosquitoes continues today 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/spraying-to-target-mosquitoes-continues-
today/article 85df766c-0060-11ec-9bb3-d7b8406cd3f2.html 
 
Mentions 
 
WESA: Jobs Or The Environment? Ahead Of 2022, Pennsylvania Democrats Thread Needle On ‘False 
Choice’ 
https://www.wesa.fm/politics-government/2021-08-19/jobs-or-the-environment-ahead-of-2022-
pennsylvania-democrats-thread-needle-on-false-choice  
 
Environmental Health News: Residents in a densely-populated Pittsburgh suburb are demanding public 
hearings on two proposed fracking wells 
https://www.ehn.org/pittsburgh-fracking-2654712173/there-is-a-failure-of-state-agencies-to-regulate-
this-industry 
 
Dubois Courier Express: Pipelines in Pa. necessary despite shared climate concerns, industry says 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/pipelines-in-pa-necessary-despite-shared-climate-concerns-
industry-says/article f514c812-b37c-550e-9700-0a8f0f73ab32.html 
 
Renovo Record: Pipelines in Pennsylvania necessary despite shared climate concerns, industry says 
https://therecord-online.com/site/archives/72317  
 
Lock Haven Express: City Council continues talk of vehicle charging stations 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2021/08/city-council-continues-talk-of-vehicle-charging-
stations/  
 
Renovo Record: Lock Haven looks at EV charging stations at two city parking lots 
https://therecord-online.com/site/archives/72284  
 
Lock Haven Express: Renovo, dying for jobs (LTE) 
https://www.lockhaven.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/2021/08/renovo-dying-for-jobs/  
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Experts: River is cleaner, but not clean 
https://www.dailyitem.com/the danville news/news/experts-river-is-cleaner-but-not-
clean/article 45397d12-fff0-11eb-b838-5fc2624d236b.html  
 
RGGI 
 
Post-Gazette: Support change for communities 



https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2021/08/19/Support-change-for-
communities/stories/202108190041 
 
Pennsylvania Capital-Star: Senate environmental panel urges opposition to regional greenhouse gas 
initiative 
https://www.penncapital-star.com/energy-environment/senate-environmental-panel-urges-opposition-
to-regional-greenhouse-gas-initiative/ 
 
Butler Eagle: Pa. Senate opposes carbon tax initiative 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20210819/NEWS02/210819453/-1/news 
 
Indiana Gazette: Senate committee authorizes anti-RGGI letter to state regulatory commission 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/local/senate-committee-authorizes-anti-rggi-letter-to-state-
regulatory-commission/article 62458f6c-6816-592e-b832-74a3cbad8c2c.html 
 
Climate Change 
 
York Daily Record: It is time to pass laws to combat climate change 
https://www.ydr.com/story/opinion/2021/08/19/it-is-time-for-the-u-s-to-pass-laws-to-combat-the-
climate-crisis/8155931002/ 
 
York Dispatch: Global poor already reeling from climate change catastrophe 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/opinion/contributors/2021/08/19/global-poor-already-reeling-
climate-change-catastrophe/8181061002/ 
 
Lock Haven Express: Keystate project in Clinton County prompts PA to be hub for carbon capture as 
support emerges 
https://www.lockhaven.com/opinion/columns/2021/08/keystate-project-in-clinton-county-prompts-pa-
to-be-hub-for-carbon-capture-as-support-emerges/  
 
Lock Haven Express: Carbon capture technology (LTE) 
https://www.lockhaven.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/2021/08/carbon-capture-technology/  
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Carbon pricing system  
https://www.dailyitem.com/opinion/carbon-pricing-system-needed-in-u-s/article 4abf573a-fc39-11eb-
bb94-1b924d8da3f7.html  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Mon Valley Independent: Backyard Habitat Program beautifies area homes 
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2021/08/backyard-habitat-program-beautifies-area-homes/  
 
Next Pittsburgh: Pittsburgh creates new interactive guide to parks and trails 
https://nextpittsburgh.com/environment/pittsburgh-creates-new-interactive-guide-to-parks-and-trails/ 
 
Butler Eagle: Middlesex board approves park trail bid 
http://www.butlereagle.com/apps/pbcs.dll/article?AID=/20210819/NEWS01/210819441 
 



exploreVenango: Utica Volunteer Fire Company to Receive Grant to Protect Against Wildfires 
https://explorevenango.com/utica-volunteer-fire-company-to-receive-grant-to-protect-against-
wildfires/ 
 
exploreClarion: Shippenville & New Bethlehem Among Fire Departments to Receive Grants to Protect 
Against Wildfires 
https://www.exploreclarion.com/2021/08/19/shippenville-new-bethlehem-among-fire-departments-to-
receive-grants-to-protect-against-wildfires/ 
 
WJET-TV: Rep. Bizzarro: $10K wildfire grant coming to Edinboro 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/local-news/rep-bizzarro-10k-wildfire-grant-coming-to-edinboro/ 
 
Renovo Record: City intern celebrates accomplishments, including pollinator garden 
https://therecord-online.com/site/archives/72344  
 
Energy 
 
York Daily Record: What environmental price will Pennsylvania pay for bitcoin mining? 
https://www.ydr.com/story/opinion/2021/08/18/pa-must-investigate-environmental-impacts-of-
bitcoin-mining/8125717002/ 
 
York Daily Record: Raise the solar goal and keep Pennsylvania an energy leader 
https://www.ydr.com/story/opinion/2021/08/19/raise-solar-goal-keep-pa-energy-leader/5554444001/ 
 
Lebtown.com: Is Enel telling the truth about taxes? 
https://lebtown.com/2021/08/19/letter-is-enel-telling-the-truth-about-taxes/ 
 
Beaver County Times: Guest Opinion: Raise the solar goal and keep Pennsylvania an energy leader 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/opinion/2021/08/19/raise-solar-goal-keep-pa-energy-
leader/5554444001/ 
 
StateImpact PA: When it comes to electricity, Pennsylvanians have lots of options. Experts say to do 
your homework 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2021/08/17/when-it-comes-to-electricity-pennsylvanians-
have-lots-of-options-experts-say-to-do-your-homework/ 
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 
Republican Herald: Contaminated soil being removed at Pottsville parking lot 
https://www.republicanherald.com/news/contaminated-soil-being-removed-at-pottsville-parking-
lot/article 9dc05f9a-2578-5284-b683-ec0e89361226.html 
 
exploreVenango: Roadside Cleanup Efforts Underway in the Northwest Region 
https://explorevenango.com/roadside-cleanup-efforts-underway-in-the-northwest-region/ 
 
Mining 
 
Mon Valley Independent: Planning commission opposes zoning change 



https://monvalleyindependent.com/2021/08/planning-commission-opposes-zoning-change/  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Big coal company wants to build 343-acre mine in Forward Township 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2021/08/18/big-coal-company-wants-to-build-343-acre-
mine.html 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
KDKA: Pain At The Pump: As Gas Prices Climb, Could We Soon See A Decline? 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2021/08/19/high-gas-prices-could-come-down-soon/  
 
Gazette 2.0: Business owners angered by gas meter relocations 
https://www.gazette20.com/post/business-owners-angered-by-gas-meter-relocations  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Natural gas producers building a new, cleaner market 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2021/08/18/natural-gas-producers-responsibly-sourced-
gas.html 
 
Times Observer: Study examines oil and gas water as dust suppressant 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2021/08/study-examines-oil-and-gas-water-as-dust-
suppressant/ 
 
Vector Management 
 
Meadville Tribune: Cochranton spraying to control mosquitoes tonight 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/cochranton-spraying-to-control-mosquitoes-
tonight/article d1da26ec-0066-11ec-a8a3-b3d0c98f8b18.html 
 
Waste 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Supervisors learn landfill under new ownership  
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/supervisors-learn-landfill-under-new-
ownership/article 252b1775-dcde-55ab-b02d-4e57d41e79a2.html 
 
Water 
 
York Daily Record: Tropical Depression Fred moves through central Pa., prompting tornado alerts, heavy 
rain 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/2021/08/18/flash-flood-watch-fred-hurricane/8176445002/ 
 
York Dispatch: Water rescues, sinking vehicles reported around York County 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2021/08/18/water-rescues-sinking-vehicles-reported-
around-york-county/8189540002/ 
 
Reading Eagle: Western Berks Water treatment plant is mostly in operation; water conservation 
advisory lifted 
https://www.readingeagle.com/local-news/western-berks-water-treatment-plant-is-mostly-in-
operation-water-conservation-advisory-lifted/article 65b2f3e2-0055-11ec-9432-9b8e69b318b8.html 



 
FOX43: Water rescues reported along with at least a dozen flooded vehicles in York County 
https://www.fox43.com/article/weather/water-rescues-flooded-vehicles-york-county-weather/521-
77b42991-89f8-4ba0-9e49-679515524476 
 
WGAL: Heavy flooding shuts down Market Street ramp on I-83 in York County 
https://www.wgal.com/article/heavy-flooding-shuts-down-market-street-ramp-on-i-83-in-york-
county/37343511 
 
WFMZ: W. Berks water customers no longer need to conserve 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/w-berks-water-customers-no-longer-need-to-
conserve/article 493e7c0a-0072-11ec-8d94-eb3128723191.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Water advisory likely in effect until Friday for parts of Fox Chapel area 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/water-advisory-likely-in-effect-until-friday-for-parts-of-
fox-chapel-area/  
 
Post-Gazette: In Fox Chapel, boil water advisory in place for some, conservation order lifted for others 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/north/2021/08/18/Fox-Chapel-boil-water-advisory-conservation-
order-lifted-ridc-park-main-break/stories/202108180098 
 
Bradford Era: Water authority discusses updates on Kenmar Acres and lead abatement project 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/water-authority-discusses-updates-on-kenmar-acres-and-lead-
abatement-project/article dfd2ece7-b895-5ad5-8c96-e40a6b146376.html 
 
Corry Journal: Phase 1 of water project closing; phase 2 'on schedule' 
http://www.thecorryjournal.com/news/article d7b9a172-0035-11ec-91ff-9ff68f1ce9a2.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Faylor Lake improvements underway in Snyder County 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/faylor-lake-improvements-underway-in-snyder-
county/article 5bc16588-ff7b-11eb-bc3b-2bab09e19f58.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: $8.7 million update to Turbotville plant underway 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/local news/8-7-million-update-to-turbotville-plant-
underway/article 4c5c7d72-ff98-11eb-83d5-778a8bab65f7.html  
 
NorthcentralPA.com: LHU stream team continues wildlife surveys in Allegheny National Forest 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/education/lhu-stream-team-continues-wildlife-surveys-in-allegheny-
national-forest/article bb062a5c-ff07-11eb-b1ad-fb8b87c5dc4d.html  
 
Lock Haven Express: City seeks bids for Sunset Pines stormwater project 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2021/08/city-seeks-bids-for-sunset-pines-project/  
 
Renovo Record: Nicholas Meat selects Quandel as construction management firm for site upgrade 
https://therecord-online.com/site/archives/72292  
 
Miscellaneous 
 



Reading Eagle: Berks County commissioners decline partnership to manage Kaercher Creek Lake 
https://www.readingeagle.com/local-news/berks-county-commissioners-decline-partnership-to-
manage-kaercher-creek-lake/article 2d03cfbc-ff8d-11eb-93a1-2733c28fc69a.html 
 
WESA: EPA Will Ban A Farming Pesticide Linked To Health Problems In Children 
https://www.wesa.fm/2021-08-18/epa-will-ban-a-farming-pesticide-linked-to-health-problems-in-
children 
 
Post-Gazette: EPA bans pesticide linked to health problems in children 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/nation/2021/08/18/EPA-bans-pesticide-linked-to-health-
problems-in-children/stories/202108180145 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: PNC commits $20B to environmental finance 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2021/08/18/pnc-commits-20b-to-environmental-
finance.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Historic Bell's Mills Bridge set for closure for drainage work 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/historic-bells-mills-bridge-set-for-closure-for-drainage-work/  
  
Daily American: Tropical Rainstorm Fred dropping heavy rains on Somerset County 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/story/news/2021/08/18/tropical-depression-fred-hits-
somerset/8177300002/ 
 
Erie Times: What environmental price will Pennsylvania pay for bitcoin mining? 
https://www.goerie.com/story/opinion/2021/08/18/pa-must-investigate-environmental-impacts-of-
bitcoin-mining/8125717002/ 
 
WHYY: Possible tornado reported in Souderton; National Weather Service investigating after storm 
https://whyy.org/articles/possible-tornado-reported-in-souderton-pa-national-weather-service-
investigating-after-storm/ 
 
Pennsylvania Capital-Star: Report: Aging Pa. schools ‘uniquely vulnerable’ to environmental health 
hazards | Wednesday Coffee 
https://www.penncapital-star.com/commentary/report-aging-pa-schools-uniquely-vulnerable-to-
environmental-health-hazards-wednesday-morning-coffee/ 


